DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS,

FROM: -
Prof, H.Gupta, Panjab University,
pthc’ F.N-IG, Ch.a.ndigarh. (Pu.njab)o
Head of the Department. India.

April 24, 1965,

Dear Professor Sunyer,

Dr,P.K.Kamthan, Lecturer, Institute of Post
Graduate Studies, Delhi University, Delhi, has applied
for the post of Reader in Mathematies and has given
your name as a Referee,

I shall feel grateful if you kindly send me

a confidential report on his academic soundness,
research potential and your assessment of
Dr.P.,K.Kamthan as a teacher and as a colleague.,
With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,

M,@é@

( H.Gupta )

Professor F,Sunyer,
Balaguer,.Barcelona University,
Barcellona, Spain.
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